
CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT REVOCATION 

SPECIAL HEARING 

APRIL 14, 2015 

7:15 pm 

 

Chairperson Bob Breckenridge called the meeting to order at 7:16pm. 

Members present: Bob Breckenridge; Dan Stinson; Mark Martin 

Members absent: Debbie Hiltz; Dawn Jones 

Mary Peterson: Recording secretary 

MaryAnn Price attended at the request of the Planning Commission as a resource person. 

 

Guests: Diana Ostrom; Robert Ostrom 10117 Stover Rd. Otisville 

 

New Business: The Planning Commission seeks to revoke the Conditional Permit for parcels 

                           09-28-400-14 and 09-28-400-015 in Forest Township, Otisville, MI. Property  

                           formerly owned by Don Hall. Currently owned by U.S. Bank National Association. 

 

                           Diana and Robert Ostrom expressed concern about garbage that is now buried  

                           old tires on the property. 

            

                           Bob Breckenridge presented photos of the property taken that morning showing  

                           the condition of the property. 

 

Dan Stinson moved and Mark Martin seconded to adopt a resolution to revoke the Conditional 

Use Permit for parcels 09-28-400-14 and 09-28-400-015 in Forest Township, Otisville, MI 

Roll call vote: D. Stinson; yes, B. Breckenridge; yes, M. Martin; yes. All yes. Motion carried. 

 

Hearing adjourned at 7:32pm 

 

 

 

Submitted by Mary Peterson, Recording Secretary 

 

 


